
 

 

 
 
 

2nd July, 2024 

Dear Families, 

We have lots of exciting events lined up from now until the end of term. This is an overview of the key 
events 

Thursday 4th July     
 

(Additional days 
depending on secondary 
school)  

Transition Day to secondary school (You should have received 
information about this directly from the secondary school).  

Friday 5th July Proms on the Playground and Summer Fair  

Tuesday 16th July Year 6 Dress Rehearsal (in front of pupils) Morning 

Year 6 End of Year Show at 2:00pm for families. (Doors open at 1:45pm)  

Wednesday 17th July Year 6 End of Year Show at 5:00pm. (All children are to return to school 
at 4:40pm). 

Thursday 18th July Swimming as normal in the afternoon.  

Monday 22nd July  Leavers’ Assembly at 9:10am in the school hall. Families are welcome.  

Year 6 End of Year Party 2:00-4:00pm. Children can bring a change of 
clothes, a food item to share (no nuts) and a water gun for a water fight 
which will be at the very end of the party.   

Tuesday 23rd July Last Day of Term.  After morning registration children can then get their 
shirts signed.  

We want to give our Year 6 children a fantastic final few weeks and we know that these opportunities 
will enable them to showcase the very best of themselves. We do hope that parents and wider 
families will join us at these events. 

Kind regards, 

Year 6 Team 


